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Congratulations to Mel and her husband Owen as they have 

become Grandparents’ for the first time. 

Mel’s daughter Naomi has given birth to a beautiful baby girl 

named Macie May Hadfield, on Sunday July 21st, 2019. 

Wishing a very big congratulations to the whole family! 
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    Lindsay has been very busy over the last few weeks updating all of our centre policies.  

                                                   All of the updated policies will be available as of Tuesday the 23rd of July,  

                                          in our centre policy file, located in the foyer. 

 

Subicare is buzzing with excitement over our excursion to the zoo on Friday the 26th of July! 

Children from the Rainbow Room, Sunshine Room and four of the older children from the 

Balloon Room will be accompanied by educators, management and admin staff to Perth Zoo. 

The chartered bus we have arranged will depart Subicare at 10am, returning at 1pm, with a 

picnic lunch provided at the zoo. 

If your child does not attend care on Friday, but you would like to join us at the zoo, you are 

most welcome to join us and accompany us around the exhibit, but your children will remain 

your responsibility at all times. 

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to ask a member of the management 

team or one of the senior educator’s from your child’s care area. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

             

 

    

  

 

 

 

We were so very excited to welcome Sheila Humphries and her daughter Bec, 

to Subicare on Friday 19th of July.  Earlier in the week our Centre Manager 

Sarah and Early Childhood Teacher Ashlyn had attended Sheila's talk about 

the Stolen Generation and her own incredible personal experiences. 

Supporting our service's Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP) we are thrilled to 

announce we have purchased eight of Sheila's amazing pieces of art for our 

service (chosen by children and staff) and have made plans to collaborate 

again in the near future with some art classes for the children. 

The time, dedication and talent that goes in to each of these pieces is 

absolutely amazing and listening to Sheila's explanations of each one, with 

both children and staff as we made our selections was so lovely. Thank you so 

much, Sheila, for sharing your work and stories with us.  

There are three pieces of Sheila’s art available for purchase, on display 

outside the office. If you would like to purchase one of these pieces, please 

speak to Lindsay or a member of the management team. 
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www.facebook.com/SubicareELC 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy something to eat and a glass of bubbly in a relaxed, informal setting while 

discovering the health and wellness benefits of using DōTERRA essential oils and why we 

now use DōTERRA at Subicare.  

Cortney is a Mother of 2, primary school teacher and an avid DōTERRA lover.  A wellness 

advocate for just over 3 years now, Cortney is extremely passionate about using essential 

oils and experiencing benefits such as immune boosting. 

For those who need it, child minding will be available on the evening.  

Please indicate whether you will require it, when you RSVP. 

 

 

 

Families, please join us for our DōTERRA Essentials evening 

with Cortney Miller. 

 

WHEN: Friday 2nd August. 

WHERE: Subicare Early Learning Centre 

TIME: 6.15pm – 7.45pm 

RSVP: Friday 26th July 

director@subicare.com.au 

 


